Massachusetts Family Business of the Year Award

Northeastern University Center for Family Business Northeastern University Center for Family Business 360 Huntington Avenue 209 Hayden Hall, Boston, MA 02115-5000

617.373.3718 617.373.7031 www.mafba.com

http://www.damore-mekim.northeastern.edn/faculty-and-research/research-renters-and-institutes/the-center-for-family-business/spousors/

June 11, 2014

Dear Josh,

I would like to thank you for attending the eighth annual Massachusetts Family Business of the Year Awards program, and congratulate you on your ongoing success with Fuller Automotive Companies of Auburn.

As stated in Governor Patrick's proclamation of Family Business Day as June 11th, 2014, "Family businesses are a great and significant component of our heritage and culture, and greatly contribute to the Commonwealth's heritage, culture, and economy." There is no doubt that family businesses play a significant role in the community and the economy, and we hope you enjoyed the program tonight as we celebrated and recognized the achievements that your business provides to the Commonwealth.

The Awards program was created by Northeastern to increase awareness and to publicly promote the achievements of Massachusetts-based, family-owned companies. While we see the Awards program as a wonderful opportunity to provide recognition to family businesses, we believe the greatest value of the program is in the sharing of knowledge and insights that help make family businesses more successful. We believe that recognizing the lessons learned from family businesses offers educational opportunities for the continued success of all. Our mission is to provide family businesses with high-quality education, and networking opportunities in an open, secure, and confidential setting.

Our upcoming executive education program schedule will be released in August. As a member of a family business and an attendee of the Awards program, we would like to invite you to attend an upcoming program as our guest.

If you would like to learn more about our programs and how we may support you, or if you would like to join the Center, please feel free to contact me.

Again, congratulations and thank you for participating in the 2014 Massachusetts Family Business of the Year Awards program!

Best regards,

Katelyn Husereau Assistant Director

Northeastern University Center for Family Business

617.373.3718

k.husereau@neu.edu